
 Our 2019 Campaign has officially kicked-of to an exciting start!  We are 
so grateful for all of our supportive volunteers, event sponsors, speakers, and 

guests who made our Campaign Kick-off on September 9th a wonderful event!  
We thoroughly enjoy celebrating our special moments with all of you!  

 This newsletter will be a recap of our event and a look into this year’s 

Campaign and key events to help you prepare for another impactful year of 
raising resources to unlock the way to new possibilities. 

Our 2019 Campaign Goal is: $1,208,000 

 Thank you for being our advocates and sharing our mission and goal 

with others!   Our website is a handy way for people to get to know us.  Please 
encourage the exploration of this resource. 

A morning of introductions, unveilings, and special announcements.  
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St. Clair County AFL-CIO 

Ascension River District Hospital 

Cargill, Inc. 

Chemical Bank 

DTE Energy 

Eastern Michigan Bank 

Farm Bureau Insurance 

Fifth Third Bank 

Lake Huron Medical Center 

Lakestone Bank & Trust 

Northstar Bank 

SEMCO Energy Gas Company 



 This year’s theme is Give a Little Bit.  The Stebbins Family Fund is embracing Michelle’s theme of Give 

a Little Bit and is taking it one step further by asking you to Give a Little Bit More.  During the event, they 

introduced their 100% Matching - Leadership Challenge Grant.  Up to 25,000 of new dollars raised by 

November 15th that put contributors at the leadership level of $500 or above will be matched through this 
grant.  These contributions can be a one-time gift or an installment pledge through payroll deduction. 
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Serving our community for 95 years!  

 Thank you for all who joined us at our 95th Anniversary Open House!  It was a fantastic event and we are 

grateful for all of the support we received. 

 We look forward to celebrating our 100th Anniversary in 2024!  Please let us know if you are interested in 
helping us to plan and prepare for this monumental occasion.  We will be looking for  historical insight and 

photos to share with the community so please let us know if you can help in any way!  

To mobilize the community of St. Clair County to raise funds and/or resources to meet identified human service 
needs with the highest level of accountability and community involvement.  

Mission 

Early Bird Deadline 
November 15th 

Campaign Celebration 
January 29th 

St. Patrick’s Day Breakfast 
March 17th 

Annual Meeting 
April 30th 

* Stay tuned for updates, including possible date changes.  


